

<u>In our assembly this week certificates were</u> awarded to:

Kaiden Williams, Billie Sanders,

Willow Corriveau, Ollie Mortlock, Daisy Miller, Carter Surman, Sienna Fontoura-Ellison, and Liam Dickson

Well done to you all we are very proud of you.

Notices

A huge congratulations to **Tichy** who yesterday came 7th in the under 21's preliminary dressage finals at Bicton.

School Photos your child's photo was taken on Wednesday. If you wish to place an order please return in the envelope provided by Friday 12th October.

As part of their topic Class Lyn may come into school on Thursday 11th October dressed as a Roman.

Apply for your child's secondary school place If your child is starting year 6 within their primary school this September (2018), you can apply for their secondary school place online now!

The application process opened on Saturday 1 September and closes Wednesday 31st October 2018. Poor Billy's parents missed the boat...

Friday 28th September 2018 Newsletter: 4

A Message from Mrs Denham

Our Harvest Festival will be on Monday 1st October at St Peter's Church at 10.00 am. We will be collecting food items for the Freedom Centre – if you could donate packages and tins we would be grateful. If you can join us for the Service we would love to see you.

If possible, please can you provide the school with three emergency contacts for your child. This will help us in an emergency to locate someone, should your child become ill etc. If you are unsure of your contacts please check in the office

Free School Meals

If you are eligible to claim for free school meals we advise you to do so. Not only does your child benefit from receiving a meal, the school has additional funding for your child. This is in addition to the Universal Free School Meal Scheme. Even if your child is in Reception, Year 1 & 2 we ask you please to still apply.

The PTA AGM will be held on Friday 12th October at 1.30pm in the school staff room. All parents/grandparents etc are invited to join us. We will also be discussing fundraising for the forthcoming year, so if you have any ideas you would like to share please come along. The PTA plays a vital role in providing funds for your children's school and we can only operate with your help. Thank you!

We are very excited to announce that we have local singer/ songwriter 'Yazzy' coming in on Wednesday 17th October to give a gig experience to the children.

Yazzy will be talking about her journey from when she did her first gig aged 10 to the present day where she has supported Paloma Faith/Tom Odell at Glastonbury Extravaganza to 10,000 people!

The concert will start at 2.15pm and families are welcome to join us if they wish.

Yazzy will be available after school so parents can come in with their children to speak to her and can have pictures and have the opportunity to buy her CD's or t-shirt - SILLY BOYS BREAKING HEARTS - CD - £5, ILLUSION oF LOVE - CD - £5, T-SHIRT - £10.

Notices

Dates for your Diary		iai y
	9th October	Year 6 Sats meeting for parents, 3.30
		to 4.30pm
	10th October	Class Bray trip to Ilfracombe
	12th October	Yr 3 Multi Sport at Pilton Community
		College 9-30 to1pm
	12th & 15th	
	October	Usbourne Book Fair 2 to 6pm
	2nd November	Yr 3 to 6 Torrington Cross Country
	28th November	Yr 1 Multiskills at PCC 9.30 to 12.30
r	6th December	School choir to sing at Thursday Club

6th December School choir to sing at Thurs
Christmas Party 2.00pm

12th December School Christmas lunch
Corol corrigo and Nativity St

14th December Carol service and Nativity St Peter's Church 2 to 3pm

17th December
18th December
20th December
Last day of term
Christmas Extravaganza 3.30 to 4.30pm
Christmas Extravaganza 2.00 to 3.00pm



